
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:44:06 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:04 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Joe  Zimroz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our 2022 equal billing natural gas pymnt was  $102. and previous years even lower. As of Oct. 2022 it increased to
$177. and will continue at that price through the majority of 2023. That's an increase of 43% !!!
How can I, a retired senior with no work company pension and a wife making barely above minimum wage continue
to survive with increases like this ?
Seniors are struggling enough with the shortfalls of CPP and OAS. Another increase is going to be extremely
harmful to not only seniors but many, many low income families.
PLEASE, PLEASE do not let this increase be implemented !

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



